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VE Day celebrations at home 
 

 

 

Jasmine from Year 3 Harry from Year 5, Toby from Year 3 and their 
sister 

 
 

Megan from Year 5 Isabelle from Year 6 and her brother Oliver 
 

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 31 14th May 2020 Next week’s Home Learning from the Oak National 

Academy: Week 4 (w/c 11th May) 



 
 

Tel: 01245 467973   https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk 
https://www.facebook.com/FOBFSPTA   Twitter @barnesfarmjnr 

     

 

 

 
Ellis from Year 5 

 

 
 
 

 

Leo from Year 3 
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James from Year 4 and Freya from Year 6 

   

Ben from Year 6 and Oliver from Year 4 

 

 
Juniper reading challenge 

Juniper Education have put together a Reading Challenge that 
children may like to complete – this has been attached to the 
newsletter email. 
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BFJS colouring page 
Violet from Year 4 made a charitable donation to have 
a special colouring page designed for our school. These 

type of colouring pages displayed in windows have 
helped give cheer to people out on their daily exercise 

so we’re grateful to Violet for sharing this with us 
(attached to newsletter email). 

 

 

 
 

Sports Day 
 
We recognise that the school will be missing out on a traditional sports day this 
year.  We would like you all to join us in taking part in The Joy of Moving Home 
School Festival.  We have chosen the afternoon of Friday 22nd May.  Hundreds of 
schools will be taking part across England, Wales and Scotland.  The resources are 
available on a digital file that is attached to the newsletter email.  The teachers will 
also send to the children via eSchools.  The booklet includes sections that you can 
print off if possible.   
 
We would like to invite parents to post photographs and video clips on social media 
but this is entirely voluntary. There is also a competition element in the pack where 
three families can win £500 worth of sports equipment for the school. High profile 
sports people will also be posting clips to join in the fun.  
 
We would like families to choose some of the activities to take part in on the 
afternoon of Friday 22nd May.   There are plenty to choose from – so you might also 
want to do some throughout the week although there is a festival timetable on pg5 
of the booklet.  It would be great if you could share some of your photographs by 
sending to Mr McIntosh.   
 

Mrs Vickers 
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Home learning examples 
Thank you to all of you who are responding to my request for examples of your 

home learning or other activities you have been doing. Please send more to me or 
your teachers by emailing through eSchools. 

  

  
Isabelle from Year 6 delighted everyone in her 

family with a homemade carrot cake. 
Megan from Year 5 and Leo from Year 3 have 
made scarecrows to ward off birds from the 

carrots they are growing! 
 

  

Ellis from Year 5 has been making sure his pets are well looked after during lockdown – Mabel and 
Sheldon the tortoises and Fifi the cat. 
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James from Year 4 has been busy with school work and enjoyed a bank holiday 
weekend of baking and creating a quiz for his family to take part in at home and 
on Zoom. There were five rounds of ten questions: history, geography, films and 

tv, music and sport. They all said it was great! 
 

 
 


